
 

 

High School 

 

Hybrid Learning 

Zoom Meeting 
 

Thursday, 

October 1st 

Starts at 

7pm  

GLHS 

Website 

 

Join Mr. Eastman and Mr. Simms for a Zoom meeting to learn 

more about In-Person Learning with Covid-19 Safety Procedures 

and Hybrid Learning. 

 

Check the High School website and email for the Zoom link. 

7753 N. 34th Street, Richland, MI 49083 
 


